

OFFICE OF THE BOARD OF HEALTH

13 EAST CENTRAL STREET NATICK, MASSACHUSETTS 01760

MEMO

DATE:

October 22, 2018

TO:

Ms. Amy Mistrot, Chair

Natick Board of Selectmen

FROM:

James M. White, Jr.

Director of Public Health

RE:

Acceptance of Donation

Through the Board of Selectmen the Natick Board of Health requests permission to accept a donation in the amount of \$1,000.00 from Dion's Fine Wines & Spirits. The owners of Dion's have generously sent the donation to the Board of Health for the purpose of assisting in funding the work of the Opioid Task Force and the Town of Natick's Substance Prevention and Outreach Program.

I am requesting the funds be deposited into a Board of Health account and to authorize the Public Health Director, under the supervision of the Board of Health, to expend said funds specifically for the Substance Prevention and Outreach Program, as intended.

Thank you for your consideration.